
Date: 17 / 02 / 2018 Ref. No. WFA 4.4 / 21

To: All African National Weightlifting Federations/Associations

Dear Colleagues,

With reference to the invoices claims which were sent to all of you on 17/01/2018
regarding paying the annual subscription fees, this reminder is to the attention of those
WFA Member Federations/Associations that have not yet paid the Membership Fees for
the past year and the current year. And based on Article (18) of the WFA Constitution, I
kindly request you to be informed that any national federation/association will not be
allowed to participate at the upcoming African Youth and Junior Weightlifting
Qualification Championships if the annual subscription fees were not paid with a
fine of 30% of the value of fees which is (133 USD) for the delay in payment on each
year.

Moreover, you shall pay the fee of the money transfer to the bank account of the WFA in
Tunisia.

This is for the knowledge and benefit, and no excuse will be accepted from any national
federation/association whatsoever.

Yours sincerely,

Eng. Manareddin Eshelli
WFA Secretary General

and Treasurer


